From: Mark Weiss

To: SENR Exhibits
Subject: Bills 258 and 114
Date: Friday, March 31, 2017 10:49:43 AM

PLEASE send these bills forward. For whatever reason, in the last legislature, our right to vote
on annexations was taken away and we want it back.

I might expect to lose my right to vote in communist Russia, but the United States is a
democratic republic, or at least it used to be. Taking away our right to vote is against
everything this country stands for.

There seems to be a is a false belief that by allowing unfettered annexation there will be more
“affordable” housing. In fact, in the two years since our right to vote was taken away, housing
prices have increased exponentially all over the state. The whole thing has backfired and

here’s why:

Timothy 6:10 For the love of money is the root of all evil, which while some coveted
after, they have erred from the faith.”

Do the right thing. vote yes for 258 and 114.

Mark Weiss
mjweiss@cmug.com

When the power of love overcomes the love of power, the world will know
peace. Jimi Hendrix
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